
 

Wayfarers 

 
Wayfarers is a spiritual guidance group for 

4-5 people who commit to meeting 

monthly from September through May.  

Using structured conversation and 

contemplation, we sift the grit and glory of 

our ordinary lives, expanding our 

awareness of and response to God. 

Together we develop skills of holy listening 

– to God, ourselves, each other, and the 

world. Each month includes a guided prayer 

time and focus sessions for two 

participants. 

Meets the 3rd Wednesday morning of the 

month, September through May, 9:30 a.m. 

to noon at 615 College Avenue. 

 $250 for the nine sessions, due at the first 

session. Monthly payments, or two half 

payments, can be arranged.  

Register at swglick.com by September 1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inklings 

 
Inklings is a monthly spiritual guidance 

group focused through a writing lens.  

Monthly writing prompts invite exploration 

of some aspect of your unfolding 

relationship with God. Our time includes 

space for attentive silence and scribbling, 

followed by focus sessions allowing 2 - 3 

participants to delve more deeply with the 

support of the group.  

Meets the 2nd Wednesday of the month, 

September through May, 9:00 a.m. to 

noon, at Pathways Retreat Center, 309 ½ 

Hackett Road, Goshen, IN. 

 

$250 for nine sessions, due at the first 

session. Monthly payments, or two half 

payments, can be arranged.  

 

Register at swglick.com by September 1. 

 

Individual spiritual guidance 

I am also available for individual spiritual 

guidance in Goshen or via Skype for other 

locations. See swglick.com for details. 

 

 

Windwatchers 

 
Windwatchers is a monthly spiritual 

discovery group for those wanting to 

deepen their awareness of God through 

practices of attentiveness and receptivity 

drawn from Christian tradition and Gestalt 

Pastoral Care.  

 

Each month we learn about practices such 

as prayer of awareness, lectio divina, visio 

divina, modes of perception, awareness 

continuum, contemplative photography, 

walking prayer, or centering prayer. We 

have opportunities to play and pray with 

these, and reflect together on our 

experiences.  

 

Meets the 3rd Saturday of the month, 

September through May, 9:30 a.m. to noon 

at Pathways Retreat Center, 309 ½ Hackett 

Road, Goshen, IN. 

$250 for the nine sessions, due at the first 

session. Monthly payments, or two half 

payments, can be arranged.  

 

Register at swglick.com by September 1. 

 

 



About Spiritual Guidance 
Spiritual guidance, or spiritual direction, is a 

regular set-aside time when you pause to 

take a compass reading, finding direction 

for your life with God. Together we look at 

your everyday life, expanding your 

awareness of and response to the Holy 

One’s gifts, challenges, and invitations. You 

bring the material we work with; my role is 

to listen actively, look for the Spirit’s 

movement, and hold you in prayer. I may 

lead you in an occasional guided 

meditation, introduce a new form of 

prayer, or suggest a practice for you to try; 

most of our time will be spent in 

conversation and noticing.  

About Sally Weaver Glick 
I am a writer and have used a journal as a 

tool for spiritual and personal growth for 

decades. You can find my photo blog, 

Sparks of Light, at swglick.com. I serve in a 

part-time pastoral role as a congregational 

doula for an emerging fellowship, Open 

Table Mennonite.  I hold a Masters of 

Divinity degree from Anabaptist Mennonite 

Biblical Seminary, where I received training 

in spiritual guidance. I have also received 

training in Gestalt Pastoral Care and am an 

Associate at Pathways Retreat in Goshen. I 

meet regularly with a spiritual director and 

a peer group for supervision, and am a 

member of Spiritual Directors International. 

 

 

Contact Information 

 
For more information and 

to register for groups, 

visit my website at swglick.com. 

 

Phone: 574-534-1537 

(please leave a message – due to volume of 

junk calls we are not currently picking up 

unfamiliar numbers) 

 

Email: swglick@gmail.com 

 

Registration deadline 

for 2016 - 2017 groups  

is September 1. 
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